
     TOWN OF SHARON  

    ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES 

     SEPTEMBER 25, 2015 

 

10:00 A.M. Called meeting to order. Present: Ellen W. Abelson, Paula B. Keefe, Richard B. Gorden  

  and Mark J. Mazur. 

 

1.  Chairman of the Board Ellen W. Abelson signed Certificates of Chapter 61/61A/61B 

 Forest Lands for two Department of Conservation and Recreation plans. 

 

2.  The Board signed a Fiscal Year 2015 Community Preservation Surcharge Report. 

 

3.  The Board granted a Fiscal Year 2015 Clause 41A deferral for the owner of Parcel         

 70-148-1. 

 

4.  The Board considered but did not act on another FY2015 exemption application. 

 

5.  The Board signed a Notice of Action disallowing a FY2016 application for Classified Land. 

 

6.  The Board reviewed updated sales ratio studies for Fiscal Year 2016 for single families 

 and residential condominiums. 

 

7.  Board member Paula B. Keefe told the Board that she was resigning from the Board 

 effective 10/9/15. 

 

8.  Town Manager, Fred Turkington presented Mrs. Keefe with an award in appreciation of 

 her over thirty years of service to the community as a member of the Board of 

 Assessors. 

 

9.  Mrs. Keefe submitted letters of resignation to the  Board of Selectmen and to the Board 

 of Assessors. 

 

10.  Everyone present thanked Mrs. Keefe for her dedication on behalf of the community as 

 a member of the Board of Assessors. 

 

11:10 A.M. The Board went into Executive Session. 

 

11:30 A.M. The Board returned from Executive Session and resumed their regular meeting. 

 

11:30 A.M. Adjourned. 


